
The date: 7/18/2023 
The week number: 29 
The walk number: 1722 
The weather: 88F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chip O’Connor, Chris Moreno, 
 Robin Savoian 
  
The birds (17) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

2 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.75 

9  Bushtit 0.62 

1 American  Crow 1 

2 Mourning Dove 1 

1 House Finch 1 

4 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

2 Cooper’s Hawk 0.25 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

3 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

2 Northern Mockingbird 1 

3 Red-masked Parakeet 0.75 

3 Black Phoebe 0.62 

2 Common Raven 0.50 

3 California Towhee 0.25 

1 Spotted Towhee 0.38 

8 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:45.  
 
I guess the most excitement of the walk was tied between Viveca’s spotting of a Cooper’s Hawk 
hopping around on a lawn on Arden and Robin’s sighting of the very quiet Red-masked 
Parakeets in the back of the IPAC building on Wilson. We did not get the record I thought we 
might get, but we were only 3 short. And the 3 short were very gettable: House Sparrow, 
Bewick’s Wren, and Selasphorus-style Hummingbird. We did get the prediction of 16.6, rounded 
up. So, it was a good walk, as we beat the median for the week by 4 species.  
 
Alan, 
7/23/2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


